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Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street  
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
 
November 14, 2011 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
RE: Burlington Hydro Inc.  

Board File Number EB-2011-0155 
 Responses to Board Staff and VECC Interrogatories 
 
Please find attached Burlington Hydro’s responses to Board staff and the 
Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition’s (VECC) interrogatories.  
 
As set out in the filing requirements, Burlington Hydro has included two paper 
copies and one CD with an electronic copy of the files, together with a paper 
copy to VECC.  Burlington Hydro has also filed through the Ontario Energy Board 
web portal www.errr.ontarioenergyboard.ca .  
 

I can be reached at 905-332-1851 ext. 234 or through e-mail at 
sshields@burlingtonhydro.com should you require anything further.   

 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by: 
 
Stephen Shields 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
Burlington Hydro Inc.  
 
Cc:  Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition,  

Mr. Michael Buonaguro, Counsel for VECC 
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